6432 W. Lupine Ave.
Glendale, AZ  85304
May 3rd, 2012

Betty Renyer
Ironwood Culinary Program
6051 West Sweetwater Avenue Glendale, AZ 85304

Dear Mrs. Renyer:
Thank you so much for all the opportunities that you have given me this semester. The skills I have learned and the hard work that you have taught me will prove to be so valuable when I go off to college. I’m so glad to have gotten this chance before you retire, so thank you again.



Sincerely,
Tyler Sieler
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